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From: Chris Adderley 

Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 11:20 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Federal electorate of Boothby

We understand the AEC has received submissions suggesting moving the suburbs of Marino, Kingston 

Park, Seacombe Heights, Seaview Downs, Seacliff and Seacliff Park into the neighbouring electorate of 

Kingston which stretches through Noarlunga, Christies Beach down the coast to Sellicks Beach. 

 

Our current Southern boundary is ideal in maintaining our federal electorate of Boothby as one centered 

on the Southern and Inner Southern suburbs of Adelaide. 

 

Splitting our communities in half between Boothby and Kingston would mean less effective parliamentary 

representation for our area! 

 

We urge you to please leave Boothby's southern boundary where it is and to keep our community in one 

federal electorate. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H.Adderley and D.R.Adderley,  
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